
 

At the annual meeting of the Senior Citizen Council of Cobb 
County on March 21, 2024, the new Board of Directors was 
elected by the membership. 
 
The following members of the new board will serve for a 2-year 
term. 
 
The new Board includes: 
 
President -       Jim D’Emilio 
 
Vice President of Internal Affairs -   
 
Vice President of External Affairs -   Vera Kiser 
 
Vice President of Governance -   Inez Finch 
 
Secretary -       Linda Harris 
 
Treasurer -       Shelly Drewry 
 
Immediate Past President -    June Van Brackle 
 
Members-at- Large include– 
  
Jessica Brooks, Charles Dowick, Cort Neimark, Arlene Williams 
 

www.seniorsofcobb.org 
 

info@seniorsofcobb.org 
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